
Embassy of the llnited States of Ameico

April 4, 2000

Mr. Nelson Marin
Chief of SecuritY
Hotel EuroPe & Regina
San Marco, 2159
30724 Venezia

Dear Mr. Marin:

r wourd rike to express my sincere gratitude for your help

during Secretary of S!i!: Madeleine K' Albright's visit to

V"ni"", March 1B-19' 2000 '

As you are well aware' such an important visit cannot

succeed without excellent security coordination and

thorough preparation' You and your staff were always

helpful, ufur.f' professi3nal' u"d always patient during

Secretary Albright's visit ' She was delighted with her

stay at your hofef, and a large part of the credit belongs

to You.

Again, Please accept
continued success in

my heartfelt thanks
the future.

S incerelY,

I wish You

Thomas M. Fogliet$a
Ambassador


